
TRAGEDY AT THE TWICE MONTHLY
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

Are costumes required?
If you enjoy dressing up for Halloween, by all means do so (with
the caveat that a giant bear or sexy devil might not be the best
choice). The “Awards Dinner” isn’t set in any time period, so
fashion from any decade, up to and including October 24, 2025
(e.g., everyday clothes) is welcome.

How complicated are the puzzles?
Not knowing everyone’s level of puzzle enthusiasm, they
will be challenging but not impossible. Detectives in each
room will help, with hints that ensure everyone has a chance
to solve the mystery.

Is this a team event?
Share the fun and plan to work in pairs or teams of four.
Please indicate when signing up who you’d like on your
team. If you don’t have a team, don’t worry; we’ll ensure
everyone is partnered up to solve the puzzles. 

Will dinner be served?
This event will start like any other Fortnightly dinner
evening. You’ll be greeted at the door, receive a table
assignment and enjoy self-hosted cocktails and hors
d’oeuvres during the gathering time.
Once the mystery begins, a buffet will open in the ballroom
and the bar will remain open. Guests may eat, drink and be
merry throughout the game playing time, or wait until we
all gather for the solution before fixing their plate.


